NOMINATIONS FOR 2025 BOARD POSITION
DEADLINE FEBRUARY 15, 2025

The Nominating Committee is accepting letters of interest from members who would like to serve on the
credit union’s Board of Directors. Board members serve in a volunteer capacity and must be available
to attend monthly meetings.

There are currently 2 positions available for three year terms.

If you would like to be considered as a nominee, please submit a letter of interest no later than
February 15, 2025 to:

Nominating Committee Chairperson,
CN/IC Employees Credit Union,
2005 Nonconnah Blvd.,Suite 7
Memphis, TN 38132.

In your letter, please provide your CN/ICECU account number, contact information (please include
email address) and brief description as to why you are interested in serving.

Please note that all Directors are required to attend monthly meetings at the credit union as well as the
Annual Meeting held in March each year.

This is a volunteer position, but it is one of the most important roles in the governance of our credit
union. Terms are for 3 years.

Note: No nominations will be accepted at the Annual Meeting.



